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TAKE NOTE  

January 30, 2020 

2020-2021 Financial Aid Process is Open 
 

 The financial aid online application process (FAST) is now open. - the deadline for applying 

for financial aid is February 28th.    

 The FAST application icon is located on the home page of Hill’s website under Helpful Links.  

 If you have any questions about financial aid, please contact Sarah Kuehn. 

SKI CLUB will meet tomorrow 

January 31st 

Bryce Resort ~ Dismissal: 11:50 
     

Future Ski Club meetings 
Friday, February 7 

Friday, February 14 Mini Olympics (all day) 
 

On Friday, February 14 we will have a full day of skiing and  competition (Mini Olympics). There will be no school that day.   

More information on Mini Olympics will be in a future Take Note. 

Community Life at Hill  
We believe when parents are engaged with the school 

community, children benefit and thrive. 
 

Did you know that a nationally-recognized speaker 
will be on campus next week? 

 

Rosetta Lee will be presenting at three separate 
assemblies on Thursday, February 6th.  

 

Welcoming Differences (JK-3) 
No Joke Zone (4th-6th) 

Identity, Inclusion, and Allyship (7th-8th) 
 

Then join us for an exciting evening with Rosetta 
Lee designed for parents and educators.  

For more information, consult the attached flyer. 

2019 Talent  Show 
Friday, February 21st 

Talent Show 1:30-3:00 pm 

Forms available at the Front Desk 



Coming up at Hill: 

     

Fri., Jan. 31  Ski Club, dismissal at 11:50 am. 
 

Tues., Feb. 4  Note New Time: V Boys Basketball vs. Wakefield at Wakefield. Game at 3:15, dismissal 4:45 pm.  
   Note New Time: JV2 Boys Basketball vs. Wakefield at Wakefield. Game at 4:15, dismissal 5:45 pm. 
   JV1 Girls Basketball vs. Wakefield at Hill. Game at 4:15, dismissal 5:30 pm. 
 

Wed., Feb. 5  JV2 Girls Basketball vs. Sacred Heart at Hill. Game at 4:15, dismissal 5:30 pm. 
 

Fri., Feb. 7  Ski Club, dismissal at 11:50 am. 
 

Thurs., Feb. 13  Grade 4 presentation of "Honk Jr. - the musical" - time TBD  
 

Fri., Feb. 14  Mini Olympics—all day ski—NO SCHOOL 
 

Fri., Feb. 21  Talent Show—1:30 pm to 3:00 pm 
    

Fri., Feb. 28  Drama Club presentation of "The Wizard of Oz … and Toto too!"  7:00 pm 

HOUSESITTER AVAILABLE:  In need of a house/pet sitter that is great with all animals?! If so contact Will Driskill at 540-454-

7522 . 

 

Saturday, February 1st at 6:30pm 
Middleburg Community Center 

 

Please join Hill School 

at the Middleburg Community Center  
 

 
 

The evening will include refreshments, a presentation on Renaissance Art by John Daum, 
and a fun art photo "booth" (a la the Dutch Masterpieces from last year’s Culture Study) 

thanks to Linda Conti and Erin Coulter. This is a chance to socialize with friends, meet new 
people, learn some things, and blow out any winter blues! Please join us!  

RSVP to Kelly Johnson at kjohnson@thehillschool.org. 

Theater Department Clean Up 
 

The Theater department will be hosting its 2nd Annual Spring Cleaning event on Friday, March 13, 

from dismissal until 4pm- this year featuring all things fabric! Join us to help organize the  

costume closet, make it more accessible and much more fun! Remember, that Friday is a half day, 

so start your Spring break off right by helping make the Hill School theater a little bit better! 

Students and parents welcome.  

 

Pizza lunch will be provided.  

 

Interested families (students/and or parents) should RSVP to Ms. Coulter.  
 

Students 3rd grade and younger should be accompanied by an adult.  

mailto:kjohnson@thehillschool.org


Dear Parents,  
 

I’m excited to tell you about a very special program I’m coordi-
nating at our school in conjunction with Crayola. It’s called 
Crayola ColorCycle. 
 

The ColorCycle program has repurposed more than 70 tons of 
expended markers in the United States and Canada since 
2013, and uses the most advanced plastic conversion technol-
ogies available today to make wax compounds for asphalt and 
roofing shingles as well as to generate electricity that can be 
used to heat homes, cook food, and power vehicles.  
 

All around Hill School, students and teachers will be collecting 
used markers that are ready to be discarded. Please help sup-
port our efforts by sending your children in with any used mark-
ers you may have around the house- even non-Crayola 
brands! Highlighters and dry erase markers can also be includ-
ed. Drop-off boxes will be located around the school (Front 
Desk, Art Room and Lower School Workroom) for your child to 
deposit the markers. 
 

Thank you in advance for participating! With the help of parents 
like you across the country, the Crayola ColorCycle program 
can continue to keep tons of plastic out of landfills each year.  
 

Sincerely, 
Anne Walker 
 

Learn more at http://www.crayola.com/colorcycle 

What Is Your Vision for 2020? 

 
Emily Tyler, of The Kitchen  
Philosophy, and Cristin Wipfler, 
MPH, RDN, CPT are joining 
forces!  They are combining 
their expertise in fitness and 
nutrition, kitchen management, 
cooking, and organization. This 
interactive workshop is de-
signed to ignite your vision for 

the New Year and facilitate a path of success to sup-
port that vision, centered in exercise, eating well and 
a positive mindset.   You will leave this seminar with a 
workbook as a guide towards achieving all you dream 
for in 2020, including recipes, kitchen and shopping 
management tips, along with nutrition and fitness 
guidelines. Join us and unlock your vision for the new 
year!  
 

Who: Women looking to maximize their 2020 through 
better health and better organization 
When:  Sunday, February 9th, 2020, 3-5 PM 
Where:  The Sheila C. Johnson Performing Arts  
Center at The Hill School  
Cost: $75 per person 
 

For further information or to RSVP please email 
HealthEmpowermentWorkshop@gmail.com  

http://www.crayola.com/colorcycle
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